
May 18, 2017 
 
I am writing in support of the National Popular Vote Campaign and the swift passage of HB 2927 in the 
Oregon House. In elementary school, I was taught that our democracy was based on the principal of one 
person, one vote. Unfortunately, this has not and will not be true, as long as presidential election results 
are re-engineered in the Electoral College. Please vote for HB 2927, and send the bill on for passage in 
the Oregon Senate.   
 
Thank you. 
 
Susan Bliss 
1221 SW 10th Avenue, #705 
Portland, Oregon 97205 
 


